Appendix 1

MAYOR OF LONDON
Gareth Bacon AM
Chairman of the Regeneration Committee Our ref: MGLA140116-2884
City Hall
The Queen’s Walk
More Londen Date: 22 FEB 2015

London SE1 2AA

Dear Gareth
Re: Response to the Regeneration Committee report - Transport-led Regeneration

Thank you for your letter of 23 December 2015 and for a copy of the Regeneration Committee’s
report, Transport-led regeneration: Has TfL’s Growth Fund risen to the challenge?

Please find enclosed, as requested, a response to your four recommendations in the report. |
welcomed the opportunity to discuss the GLA and Transport for London’s (TfL) current
approach to transport-led regeneration at the Regeneration Committee in June last year. The
subsequent report has been a helpful checkpoint in our work. Like the Mayor and TfL, the
Committee has rightly identified this area as a key priority and TfL is working proactively on the
role it can play in transport-led regeneration. You will see that we are in the middle of a review
of the GLA and TfL’s approach to supporting Growth Areas so some of your recommendations
will form a part of this work.

Given the pace of London’s current growth this is an ever changing area of work. If the Chair
and Committee would like to be kept abreast of developments and would like further
opportunities to feed into this work, and indeed to discuss any of the responses, we would be
happy to offer further briefings and discussion sessions as requested.

Thank you again for your letter.

Yours sincerel

Isabel Dedring
Deputy Mayor for Transport

Cc Jo Sloman
Cc Alex Williams
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